The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium
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MEMORANDUM

To:  All Residents of The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominiums
From: Board of Trustees and G&G Management

Date: October 24, 2014

Re: Paving and painting work in parking lot

The Board has decided to schedule some paving work, along with adjusting the lines on
the entrance side of the parking lot, and adding entrance and exit arrows to the fronts of
the driveways.

The work is scheduled {o be done on Wednesday, November 12th and Thursday
November 13th from 7:00am-6:00pm. Asphalt Services will be the company
completing the work, and they are hopeful to complete the work in 1 day, on the 12th,
However, if they are unable to complete the work, they will continue on Thursday,
November 13th.

Please keep in mind that your vehicle must be moved to the street before 7:00
am on both days.

No one will be permitted to walk or drive on the parking lot from 7:00am until
approximately 6:00pm both days.

Cars will be towed at the vehicle owners expense if they are not moved by 7:00am both
mornings.

We apologize for any inconvenience. Please contact Kelly Barba at (781) 455-6565 ext
222 or email at kbarba@gandgreaity.com with any questions.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.

Elizabeth Atkins, Agent for
The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium
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